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30 July 2024 

 

Overview  

In June 2024, Airways received revised schedules showing a reduction in both 
domestic and international flight volumes. These schedule changes reduced our 
forecast revenue for the June 2025 year to 96.2% of our target revenue and below 
the 98% threshold in the risk-sharing mechanism provided for in Airways’ 
Standard Terms and Pricing Framework.  

We invited customers to provide feedback or additional schedule information by 
28 June 2024. In response to the feedback, we decided to wait to review the next 
update to schedules, which we have done, bringing revenue back within the +/-
2% range. This has informed our final decision.  

Decision 

As our forecast revenue for the period is within the 2% threshold and in line with 
our risk-sharing mechanism, Airways confirms no changes to our published 
prices.  These prices are included in our Standard Terms and Conditions and 
pricing calculator on our website.   

Submissions 

Airways received five responses to the consultation which are appended to this 

document. Airways is committed to an open and transparent price-setting 

process. We want to thank those who took the time to respond to the 

consultation. 
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Consultation Responses    
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